
Sri Guru Gobind Singh College of Commerce 

(University of Delhi) 

COLTORO HMANRA AGe 

Pitam Pura, Delhi-1 10034 

gth September,2022 

NOTICE 
This is to inform all the candidates who have applied for the Post of Junior Assistant at this college that the Written Test for the post of Junior Assistant will be held on Saturday, 24 September, 2022 as per schedule. Due to oversight it is written as Sunday, on the Admit Card instead of Saturday. 

Kindly note. 

(Dr. Jatinder Bir Singh) 
Principal 

Ph: 011-27321109, 27321528 | E-mail: sggscc@rediffmail.com | website: www.sggscc.ac,in 
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